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Comments We already have an EXTREMELY NOISY recycling plant nearby that affects the ambience of our village
estate. Banging and crashing, dust, odour and fumes permeating the air, lorries trundling past at
startling speeds, impacting on the natural environment. Totally unsuitable for the family filled area.
There is also a sewage treatment plant in Ford - now an 'energy from waste' site too?! More
disturbance, more impact on the natural environment and animals in their natural habitat. It's an
absolute delight to watch the wildlife going about their daily lives in their essential surroundings. Do
they not matter? Do we not matter? More traffic generation which would cause congestion and delays
to local residents - with highway safety being extremely compromised. An ugly monstrosity of a
chimney blighting the landscape and the outlook from local dwellings, filling the 'near sea side' air with
toxins. These emissions can affect health: Dust particles can exacerbate lung conditions as can acid
gases - and with Covid-19 still so prevalent this is an extremely worrying point. These will be within
legal limits? This does not mean they will have no adverse effect on local communities and their health,
it just means that they are within 'legal limits'. High levels of nitrogen oxides emitted by excessive
levels of traffic and the impact on everyone, especially vulnerable groups, needs to be highlighted.
These extra burdens on human health would be totally unacceptable. Also, overall we need to be
urgently reducing emissions, not increasing them and affecting the ozone level further. I strongly
object to this Application.
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